PETER PAN PRE-SCHOOL

PARENTS/CARERS NEWSLETTER MARCH 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers

Dates for Your Diary
Parents Coffee morning
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Friday 29th March
Peter Pan invites you to a coffee morning in the Methodist Church Coffee Room from 9.00am.

This is an opportunity to speak to Mrs Hillier, Mrs Cornish and Mrs Henley about the Pre-school and meet other parents/carers.

Easter Holidays


Last day of term is Friday 5th April and we reopen on 

Tuesday 23rd April.
Easter Concert      
Our Easter Concert is on Wednesday 3rd April in the Church, commencing 11.20am, there will be NO LUNCH CLUB that day.
See below.
Easter concert


Wednesday 3rd April at 11.20am

Every child is invited to take part in our Easter Bonnet Parade.

For the children who don’t attend on Wednesdays, could you please bring them to their usual doors at 11.00am?

At the end of the concert the children will return with the staff to their normal rooms and you will be able to collect them as usual at 12.00noon. AS THERE IS NO LUNCH CLUB ON THE DAY OF THE CONCERT.
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The children will make their Easter Bonnets at pre-school and they will be stored here until the ‘Big Day’. 

There will be a cake stall and raffle in the Linkway corridor, next to the Church. After the performance a prize draw will take place.  We hope that these events will raise much-needed funds for the purchase of toys and equipment for the pre-school.

Parking may well be difficult at the time of the concert so please help us by parking in one of the nearby free car parks or walk to the church if you can.

We look forward to seeing you all on the day, and don’t forget to pick up your programme from the Linkway corridor – you are very welcome to join in with the singing too!
Children’s folders –

If you wish to see your child’s folder or wish to take it home to share with family please speak with your child’s Key person. Remember you are more than welcome to add to this, we love seeing special moments from home, holidays or outings.
Thank you from all the staff at Peter Pan Pre-school.
Tel 023 80271536        e-mail: peterpanpreschool@hotmail.co.uk
